
  

 

 

 
 
 

January 18, 2022 
 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 83340 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 
 

Recommendation to approve Purchase Order #22043 
For a Ford Ranger Supercab. 

 
Recommendation and Summary 
Staff is recommending the council approve Purchase Order #22043 with Mountain Home Auto Ranch (State 
Vehicle Provision List) for a Ford Ranger Supercab by adopting the following motion: 
 
“I move to approve Purchase Order #22043 for an amount not to exceed $24073.- with Mountain Home Auto 

Ranch and authorize the mayor to sign the PO.” 
 
The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• This will replace a Chevy Flatbed Truck 1996 that FM is utilizing as an irrigation tech truck 

• The current Truck is over 25 years old and at the end of its useful life 
 
Introduction and History 
The City of Ketchum Streets and Facilities Maintenance Department maintains City Parks and Athletic fields.  
The Department also has a maintenance agreement with the BCSD for maintaining the fields at Hemmingway 
STEAM school. The Facilities Maintenance department maintains all irrigation systems for the city of Ketchum 
and Hemingway school. The truck is stocked with all the necessary irrigation equipment. 
  
Analysis 
The truck will be purchased with a State negotiated purchase price and doesn’t require three bids. 
 
Sustainability Impact 
The new truck will be more fuel efficient and not require frequent repairs.  No fully electric model is available 
at this time. 
 
Financial Impact 
The equipment will be funded from the 2021 CIP budget. 
 
Attachments 
 

• Attachment A: Purchase Order #22043 

• Attachment B: Mountain home Auto Ranch Quote 
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